
MINUTES 

CONSERVATION COMMISSION/PLANNING BOARD 

 

Site Walk: 680 Peverly Hill Road 

 

3:00 p.m.                                                                              June 27, 2019 

                                                                                                     

MEMBERS PRESENT:   Chairman Steve Miller; Members: Barbara McMillan, Samantha 

Collins, Allison Tanner; Alternate: Jessica Blasko 

 

MEMBERS ABSENT: Vice Chairman MaryAnn Blanchard; Member: Nathalie Morison 

and Adrianne Harrison 

     

ALSO PRESENT                  Peter Britz, Environmental Planner/Sustainability Coordinator; 

Philip Corbett, P.E, CMA Engineers; Tracy Tarr, CWS, GZA 

GeoEnviromental, Inc.; Suzanne Woodland, Esq., Deputy City 

Attorney; Dave Allen, Project Manager; and Melissa Paly  

 

 

A site walk was held at 680 Peverly Hill Road in connection with a Work Session that was filed 

with the Conservation Commission. Information regarding the site was reviewed with members 

from both the Conservation Commission and the Planning Board as well as City Staff. There was 

no action taken by the Commission. 

 

______________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Site Walk: Banfield Road  

 

4:30 p.m.                                                                              June 27, 2019 

                                                                                                     

MEMBERS PRESENT:   Chairman Steve Miller; Members: Barbara McMillan, Allison 

Tanner; Alternate: Jessica Blasko 

 

MEMBERS ABSENT: Vice Chairman MaryAnn Blanchard; Member: Nathalie Morison 

Samantha Collins, and Adrianne Harrison 

     

ALSO PRESENT                  Peter Britz, Environmental Planner/Sustainability Coordinator; 

Cory Colwell, Vice President, TFMoran; Jim Gove, Gove 

Environmental Services, Inc.; John Kuzinevich, Esq.; Rick Green, 

Mike Green, and Jenna Green 

 

 

A site walk was held at Banfield Road in connection with a Work Session that was filed with the 

Conservation Commission. Information regarding the site and planned development were 

reviewed with members from both the Conservation Commission and the Planning Board as well 

as City Staff. There was no action taken by the Commission. 
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Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

 

Izak Gilbo  

Portsmouth Planning Department 

Administrative Clerk 
 

 

 


